@Congress of the Wniten States
MWashington, AC 20515

August 21, 2019

NGAUS members,

As the Chairmen of the House National Guard and Reserve Caucus (NGRC) we want to welcome
you to Denver and the 141% General Conference and Exhibition. We hope all of you in attendance
enjoy your trip and continue to gain additional insights and relationships to bring back to your
home state and your Nation’s military.

The NGRC remains one of the largest and most active caucuses in the House of Representatives.
Now over 150 bipartisan members strong and growing, we are your voice in Congress,
representing the nearly 500,000 members of the National Guard worldwide. Our current National
Guard represents every Congressional district, in every state and multiple US territories and it
remains our goal to get every member of Congress to join our Caucus.

We continue to hold events throughout the year to engage Members of Congress with our military
leaders to benefit the citizen soldiers across our nation. This year we hosted our annual caucus
breakfast in March and are scheduling small roundtable meetings with the component leadership
for the rest of the summer, fall and winter. These events allow for one on one engagement between
senior military leaders and senior Congressional leaders, facilitating honest dialogue and ensuring
that commanders receive the resources they need from their civilian stewards.

Again, welcome to Denver, and enjoy your stay. As we continue to work on the issues that affect
you and your fellow soldiers and airmen, we encourage you to remain in touch. Please visit our
Website at https://palazzo.house.cov/nerc/default.aspx

Sincerely,

Steven. M. Palazzo &/ Tim Ryan g
Member of Congress Member of Congress
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